INTERMEDIATE SCHOOL TIMES

January

Just a reminder:

EXCUSES

Students that have been tardy or absent from school are required to inform the school via email (preferred) or bring a signed excuse to the school upon returning. The email/excuse shall contain the following: 1. The date of the absence or tardy. 2. The reason of the absence or tardy. 3. The signature of the parent or guardian. Excuses are classified as "Excused" or "Unexcused" according to the reason of the absence.

Make sure your students first and last name are on the excuse. The following reasons are excused absences: 1. Illness 2. Impassable roads 3. Death in the immediate family 4. Exceptionally urgent reasons Doctor's excuses may be faxed by the medical provider, or a hard copy must be turned into the guidance office.

Please Note: All excuses must be turned into the guidance office, emailed to pweir@seal-pa.org or faxed to 570-372-2272 within 3 days after the student returns to school following the absence. If it is not returned in that timeframe the absence will remain illegal. Students are allotted 10 days of absence per school year (this includes educational trip days.)

Phone Calls

Just a reminder if you get a phone call from the Intermediate School and you missed the call. More than likely a message will be left by the recipient. PLEASE, check your message before calling back. All calls that go out of this building will bring up the Main Number (570)372-2270.

Calendar of Events

1/9 PTSO Mtg 6pm
1/12 End of 2nd Marking
Period

1/15 NO SCHOOL

1/16 School Board Mtg 7pm

1/19 SAIS Fun Night (TBA)

Welcome January



R.A.R.E Students for December

3rd Grade

Thalia Brady, Calliope Hoover, Jadence Hummel, Blake Richard, Natalie Somers, Sloane Tamanini, Zane Treas, Harper Wright



4th Grade

Lana Benfer, Tucker Culp, Ethan Griffin, Penelope Landis, Kenzi Moyer, Brantley Null, Christopher Prokopovits, Summer Sprenkle, Tyler Trimboli

5th Grade

Nolan Derk, Mckenzie Hoke, Audrey Landis, Emerie Moore, Edward Schramm, Gavin Taylor, Joseph Walter, Anna Witmer



Margaret from Mrs. Trego's 4th grade class read a book to Mrs.Brigg's class.

Mrs. Briggs said "Margaret did a fantastic job reading to her class and is so proud of her." Have a great day!!



SAIS Happenings



Mrs. Sands class had a student teacher for a month. Miss Hancock joined our class from Chester, England. She led a lesson to teach students about school in England and her culture.